
From: Ralph Norman <rnorman@warrennormaninc.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/16/2012 4:03:53 PM
Subject: RE: Updates: SC DOR Security Breach

KV, thanks for the update this morning. How much lead time do you need to schedule someone to come to our area 
to meet with a group of people to discuss the breach, and I am getting a lot of questions about the exchange and the 
implementation of the health care in SC. Is there a website on this to make sure I am explaining this correctly and is 
someone going to be available to explain the various options available? Thanks again for your work on this, Ralph

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Friday, November 16, 2012 3:32 PM 
To: Veldran, Katherine
Cc: Stirling, Bryan; Pitts, Ted
Subject: Updates: SC DOR Security Breach

Attached are the following:
□ Frequently Asked Questions I and II
□ Frequently Asked Questions - geared towards Seniors
□ General Information - handouts
□ Minimizing the Effects of a Security Breach -  information sheet
□ How to Place a Security Freeze - brochure

Please continue to email me your questions.
Thank you for your support.
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Legislative Liaison | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

From: Veldran, Katherine
Sent: Tuesday, November 13, 2012 12:40 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Cc: Pitts, Ted; Stirling, Bryan
Subject: FAQ II

Attached are more frequently asked questions that we've received from constituents and legislators regarding the SC 
DOR security breach.
Please continue to email me questions and concerns. We will continue to send updates.

Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Legislative Liaison | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

From: Veldran, Katherine
Sent: Friday, November 02, 2012 10:29 AM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Cc: Stirling, Bryan; Pitts, Ted
Subject: FAQ
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Attached are some frequently asked questions that we've received from constituents and legislators regarding the SC 
DOR security breach.
We will continue to send updates. Please email or call me with any questions.
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Legislative Liaison | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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